PLEASE BE ADVISED

At this time, there are no Government mandated guidelines or
restrictions related to COVID-19. We recommend Day Care
Centres and Day Care Providers create policies related to
COVID-19 to safeguard their places of business. As a private
entity they have the right to implement these policies as they

see fit.

The Department of Health still recommends practising
everyday preventive measures such as frequent hand washing,
staying home when sick and covering coughs and sneezes.

Everyone should do their best to stay healthy. For health
promotion resources, please visit:

https:/www.gov.bm/health-promotion




